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Secrist will build a community that respects 

each other, achieves academic mastery and  

prepares for the future. 

  

 

 

April 1, 2025  

April Parent Letter  

Dear Parents, Guardians and Families,  

Spring has sprung at Secrist Middle School, and we are excited to share the latest updates and upcoming events 

with our school community.  

Battle of the Scorpions:  

The challenge is underway! All grade levels have won at least once, and the prizes are getting bigger and better. 

There is even an extra fun day on the table!  

Sports Report:  

For the fourth quarter, Coach Phillips will be hosting a co-ed basketball skills club. It is not too late to join!  

We are also excited for Track this year! Practice is underway! See Ms. DiBiasio for details or call the main 

office.  

April Showers truly do bring May Flowers! Our 8th graders will be blossoming into high school students next 

month and we cannot wait to celebrate them at promotion. If your student is not on track to promote, please 

reach out for support by contacting MTSS coordinator Raymond Mack by email, or by reaching out to any of 

their teachers  

Reminders:  

• Tutoring is Mondays and Thursdays, so please contact Mr. Mack or Ms. Villegas to sign up, or 

call the office for more information.  

• Please remind students that cell phones must be turned off and put away at all times during the 

school day.  

• Please remind students that attendance is imperative, and they must arrive to all classes on time!  

• Finish Strong Scorpions!  

Sincerely,  

Ms. Garcia 
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